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This Month’s Highlights 

The Adult Basic and Continuing Education Program provided or will provide 
services for over 936 students since July 1, 2012! These services have generated 
over $83,867 in revenue. Central Nine Career Center provides the residents of our 
district with services related to GED Testing, GED/ESL classes, GED Practice Testing, 
Proctoring Services, NCCT Testing, and Adult Continuing Education on-campus and 
online courses.  
 
Since Central Nine was approved to add the Medical Coder Certification Programs, 
we will be able to submit a micro-grant for funds to develop the program. Central 
Nine will submit an application for Innovation Grant funding to help develop the 
Medical Coder Certification Program by Spring 2013.   
 
Since October 1, 2012, Central Nine’s Adult Basic Education Program has provided 
over 170 new adult learners with services related to GED Testing, GED/ESL classes, 
and GED Practice Testing. The Adult Continuing Education Program has over 35 
students enrolled in the Certified Nurse Aide Training and Welding Technology 
Programs which began in October. These services have generated over $15,000 in 
revenue since October 1st.   
 
The Central Nine Adult Education Division is pleased to report that GED 
preparation/ESL classes may soon be offered on the near south side of 
Indianapolis. These new courses will provide services for the adult learners in the 
southern regions of Marion County. We are looking forward to developing new 
partnerships with community leaders in Indianapolis to provide needed services 
for the residents within these communities. 
 


